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The Superintendent of Police (Law & Order) |
South Andaman |
Port Blair.

UNAUTHORISED LANDING OF DEFENCE HELICOPTER

Sir,
1 Refer your letter no. Sa/No. SP (D)/SA/2018/2014 dated 04 May 18.

= 2. Attention is drawn to HQ ANC COO (Air Ops & AD) letter no. ANC/S
33008/A0/HEPTR/1/2 dated 09 May 18. A copy is enclosed for information and necessary
action, please.

Thanking you,
Yours fajthfully

L

(A Banerjee)

Lt Colonel

Deputy Provost Marshal

for Commander-in-Chief
Encl:- As stated




